
Dear CCC family and friends,

This modified opening for May 31, 2020 will NOT be open to the public.  It
is only for members of CCC and/or those that regularly attend.  Regular
attendance is considered to have attended at least six times between January
through March 2020.  The title of that morning's message/agenda is
"Pentecost and the future of CCC in 2020." 

The following are the guidelines under which we will be working.  Please
note that there are many changes happening and that we are doing our best to
stay on top of it, so please check our website often.  You will receive
emails less often than the website is updated.

THE GUIDELINES FOLLOW:

Please understand that we will expect each person to adhere to some specific
guidelines.  This is NOT the time to express your agreement or disagreement
with the guidelines.  This is how we as a church and its leaders have
decided to "partially open up":

*        Face masks/coverings (over the nose & mouth) are required to enter
and must be worn while inside.
*        ONLY nuclear families can sit close to each other, all others will
be seated in seats that are pre-spaced.  Please do not move the chairs.
*        Your temperature will be taken before entering. Those with a
temperature of 100.4 F or higher will not be allowed to enter but asked to
view the service from home.
*        If you use the restroom, please clean up and disinfect after
yourself.  Supplies are provided.
*        We had the entire church cleaned, sanitized, wiped and prayed for
(what else is there)?
*        You may not congregate before or after the service.it is called
"anti-social" distancing.
*        We will NOT be having a family-style lunch after service as usual.
*        Doors will open at 10:15am
*        Please be patient with us as we also struggle through this.  No one
likes this, but at least we can join together as family.
*        Please bring your own Bible.
*        There will be no classes (Nursery, Youth, or GSC) on Sunday.

VERY IMPORTANT!!! 

 



*        If you have any FLU-like symptoms, stay home.
*        If you are nervous or scared, stay home.
*        If you are under doctor's care, stay home.
*        If you are elderly and feel compromised, stay home.
*        If you have a cough, stay home.
*        If you are in a bad mood or having a bad hair day, stay home. 

Work with us on this please.  Help us make this a successful and spiritually
gratifying event. 

You are responsible adults, make responsible decisions and take care of
yourself and others.

 

I count you twice, PG and the CCC Elder Board


